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 March 2020 

Welcome to our latest newsletter. 

This month has been very different to normal, due to the precautionary 

Coronavirus Lockdown, for all Residents, Relatives, Friends & Staff. 

Many thanks for your patience - stay safe everyone. 

We have had a busy month doing Quizzes, Basket Making, Sing-a-Longs, 

Gardening, Tim’s Talk about his Cycle Ride across America, Word Puzzles, 

Crafts, Paintings, Games & Glass Painting etc. 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Celebrations  
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We celebrated Kathleen, Jane & Denise’s Birthdays. 
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Postcards Of Kindness 

 

We have registered online to receive postcards from other people 

around the country, to add joy & sparkle to our day. 

We have received cards, letters & pictures, Quizzes, Word 

Searches & Bookmarks - from Worcestershire, Inverness,  

St. Nicholas School in Wolverhampton, Wotton-under-Edge, to 

name but a few.  

Many thanks to the all the Residents who helped to write Easter 

Cards as a thank you to our senders. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We also received a Thank You ! 
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We would like to send a warm welcome to our new Residents: 

Bryony Williams – Room 28 

 

Hopefully you are settling into life at Avenue House and feel part of our Family. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 12th April – Ann Bingle 

Monday 20th April – Elizabeth Saunders           

 

 
 

A few photographs from our activities. 

Card Making Group creating some lovely cards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Basket Making 
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We been playing various games including Shuffle Board, Target 

Shoot Out, Choc – a – Pong & The Price is Right!  
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Enjoying the Garden in the Sunshine 

 

 

 


